National Defense
Authorization Act for Fiscal
Year 2021 Passed to Full
Senate

Efforts to prepare the defense budget is in process. “Both the
House and Senate are working on their versions of the National
Defense Authorization Act for Fiscal Year 2021 (NDAA). The
House version is in committee markup. The Senate version has
been rolled out of committee and is being considered by the
full Senate,” reports Susan Ebner in Government Contracting
Matters.

Read the article for some key points regarding the government
contracting aspects of the current Senate bill:

Read the article.
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